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February 5, 2018 
 
Carey Roesel 
Tempo Telecom, LLC 
151 Southhall Lane, Suite 450 
Maitland, FL 32751 
 
Re:  Notice by Tempo Telecom, LLC Re: Changes to its Wireless Lifeline Plan;  

Docket No. 18-2569-01   
 
Dear Carey Roesel, 
 
 The Public Service Commission of Utah (“PSC”) reviewed the January 5, 2018 filing by 
Tempo Telecom, LLC (“Tempo Telecom”), notifying the PSC of a change to Tempo Telecom’s 
Lifeline service offering. The PSC also reviewed the January 31, 2018 action request response 
filed by the Division of Public Utilities (“DPU”). The DPU states Tempo Telecom’s filing fulfils 
the notification requirement for changes to Tempo Telecom’s Lifeline service offering.1 The 
DPU concludes there is no reason to deny the changes and recommends the PSC acknowledge 
the changes.  
 
 Based on the PSC’s review of the filing and the DPU’s response, the PSC acknowledges 
receiving the notice of changes to Tempo Telecom’s Lifeline service offering as described in its 
January 5, 2018 filing, with an effective date of January 31, 2018. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#299845 

                                                 
1 See In the Matter of the Petition of Tempo Telecom, LLC for Designation as an Eligible Telecommunications Carrier in 
the State of Utah (Order Approving Settlement Stipulation and Application for Designation as an Eligible 
Telecommunications Carrier, Issued April 23, 2014); Docket No. 13-2569-01. 


